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OFFICE 247-0025
RESIDENCE 247-3190

ROBERT E. LAUTH
GEOLOGICAL CONSULTANT
P. O, BOX 776
DURANGO, COLORADO

81301
May 19, 1967

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Mr. Emery Arnold

1000 Rip Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

re: Walker Bros. Santa Fe #5
_ AN — o)
Dear Emery: F& - 17 g

Enclosed is another notice of Intention to Drill the
Santa Fe #5 of Walker Bros.

Please note that the location and proposed depth have
been changed; so in essence it is a new Santa Fe #5 well.

On the old application you had stamped that the old
location would expire on 10-31-66 if not drilled. Since
it has expired I wish to use the name Santa Fe #5 and
drill an entirely different well.

Ynurs'very truly,

e el

R. E. Lauth
ve
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